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This bill is yet another salvo in the wave of extremist efforts to repeal the fundamental 

right of American citizens to vote. In-person-only voting is not only unnecessary, it is 

often impossible for people in service industries, or for caretakers, or the disabled or 

elderly, and many others. The vote by mail system has been proven time and time 

again to be safe, effective, and entirely fraud-free. Those who say otherwise are 

knowingly lying to serve their own selfish interests. 

 

Repealing the ability to vote by mail is a blatant attack on the voting rights of all 

citizens, and those that had any part in writing this bill should be absolutely ashamed 

of themselves. I consider them nothing less than traitors to the ideals of democracy - 

they know full well that they are lying about their intentions. Voting is a foundational 

right and one of the only things that holds this country together. If we let them take 

that away from us, they own us and there is NO turning back. No matter what color 

hat you wear, think long and hard about why your representatives want to make it 

harder for you to vote before you support them. If you're truly honest with yourself, I 

don't think you'll like the answer. 


